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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
F. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

February 16, 1953 ~

Mra. Freida Taylor
J. A. Pierce Insurance Agency
AZTEC, N. M.

Dear Mrs. Taylor: RE: John J. Moya, §5,000.00 one-well
bond; Fidelity & Casualty Co. of X Y

We are returning the bond for one minor correction which
should be made on ths face of the bond as well as in your
records - i.s., the exact legal subdivision in which the
well is located should be described (by 4O-acre tract or
lot). If you have any question concerning the proper de-
scription, please check with the Commission office in Aztec.
As socn as the corrected bond is returned to this office,
there should be no delay in ite approval.

Very truly yours,

For R. R. Spurrier
Secretary - Director
RRS:nr

cct Mr. Emery Arnold -
Astec



